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Clarification: Audit of Makati Parking Building II yet to be completed 

 
The Commission on Audit (COA) has not yet completed the audit of the Makati 

Parking Building II.  COA issued audit highlights containing preliminary findings only to the 
concerned parties.  The initial findings of the special audit team are confidential in nature.     
To clarify, the audit findings quoted in a newspaper are still subject to comments of officials 
concerned.  As part of the audit process, the comments shall be incorporated in the final 
audit report. 
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